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     As we begin the Season of Lent, we should pay special 
attention to the condition of our hearts and minds...for our 
thoughts and desires determine our actions.  Correcting the 
action without placing our minds and hearts under the au-
thority of God is like a doctor continually treating the 
symptoms while ignoring the disease.  So our Lenten jour-
ney should be one of reflection, confession and submis-
sion...seems pretty easy, huh?  With the leadership and 
power of the Holy Spirit it is possible...without Him, it is 
impossible.  This Sunday we meet to celebrate the risen 
Savior, and at the same time walk a path of renewed com-
mitment to the radical life He calls us to. 
 
   We’ll see you Sunday! 
                 Ramon 
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HIGHLIGHTS 

In Touch 
 

So, who won the game? 
 Well, as many of you know the Super Bowl went down 
to the last few minutes of the game again.  Fans were 
cheering and screaming both in the stands and at their TVs 
for their team to pull out the win.  Unfortunately, one team 
had to be crowned second place while the other team was 
crowned as champ for this year.   
 But I have good news—we all won on Sunday!  I just 
reported the totals of our “Souper Bowl of Caring” mission 
emphasis to their web site.  I am excited to say that our 
mission offering from Sunday totaled $1130.28 and we 
collected 118 non-perishable goods.  What a great job!  
This offering and food will go to the Second Harvest Food 
Bank and many people will benefit from your giving.          
 Not only did the Food Bank and the people it serves 
win, but our church won as well!  It is amazing to see how 
this church supports meeting the needs of others.  Our 
church certainly heard the call of Christ to feed the hungry 
this weekend and in so many other opportunities.  Thank 
you for supporting our young people as they led us in this 
mission effort! 
 A big thank you goes out to all the youth who helped 
make the offering possible—Rob Bertram, Andrew 
Edmonds, Lucy Matthews, Stephanie Phillips, Ben Puryear,  
and Kassie Sparling!  Thank you for stepping up! 

       Jeff 

Sunday School Worker Banquet 
for 

Teachers, Workers, Officers, 
Facilitators 

 

Friday, February 11 
6:00 p.m. 

 

Special Musical Guest: 
Sophia Grice 

College Parkers 
Thursday, February 17 

11:30 a.m. 
 

Special Guest:  Andy Lambert 
Andy is a Methodist evangelist, an Appalachian 

 storyteller, and a funny, funny guy. 

Our Goal:  $2,000.00 
Received to Date:  $915.00 

 

 

It’s time for this month’s 
Children’s Celebration 

 
Sunday 

February 13, 2005 
During Worship 

Smith Hall 

 

Youth Ministry  
Council Meeting 

 
Sunday 

February 13 
 

Lunch Meeting 
After Worship 

CO
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Sunday Night @ THE PARK  
Presents: 



           

   THE WORSHIP OF GOD 
 
   

 

Sunday, February 13th 
        10:45 a.m. 

 

        THE FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT 
                                                          

 Lord, For Thy Tender Mercy’s Sake 
                              Sanctuary Choir 
 

         I Will Sing of Thy Great Mercies, O God 
                     In Bright Mansions Above 
                                Pam Stone 
 

                     Our Lord, The Merciful One 
Ramon Smith 
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Crisis Control Gift for February:  
 
 

Applesauce 
 

January Collections: 65 shampoo, 6 Peanut Butter, 
 4 Pork & Beans, 1 Dish Detergent, 1 Macaroni & Cheese,  

5 Laundry Detergents 

Sunday, February 13 
9:15 a.m. Media Center Open 
9:30 Sunday School Classes  
10:45 Gathering in Sanctuary for Worship 
11:00 Children’s Celebration 
12:15 p.m. Visitation Assignments 
 Youth Ministry Council 
1:30 Baptist Men leave for Downtown Jail 
3:30 Youth Vocal Ensemble Rehearsal 
4:30 Ainesis Rehearsal 
5:30 Youth Snack Supper 
6:00 Channels, Youth Crosstraining, Discipleship 
7:00  Handbells Rehearsal 
Monday, February, 14 
10:00 a.m. Monday Bible Study 
7:00 p.m. Boy Scout Troop 907 
Tuesday, February 15 
10:00 a.m. Grace Notes Rehearsal 
6:00 p.m. Basketball Practice 
7:00 Sr. High Boys @ Calvary Baptist 
Wednesday, February 16 
5:30 p.m. Media Center Open 

REPORT FROM FEBRUARY 6, 2005 
 

Sunday School 271  
Worship 411 
Brookridge  48 
Budget Requirement To Date $80,578.14 
Budget Receipts To Date (89.09%) $71,784.16 
FULFILLING THE PROMISE 
New FTP Pledges $289,522.00 
New FTP Pledged Gifts to Date (108.12%) $313,021.66 
Total Building Fund Receipts To Date $2,923,889.77 
Balance Due on Building $158,631.20 

Workers in Worship Nursery:  February 13, 10:30 a.m. 
Laurie Cook; Beth Huff; Marie & Dub Fesperman; Keith & 
Joy Minster; Lana & Jason Hunn 
Deacon of the Week: Rusty Rose 

Greeters:  February 13 Dennis Palmer & Chuck Barbee 
Properties Comm. Member on Duty: A.C. Larrimore 
Brookridge Driver: Larry Jones 
Information Center February: Wilbert McBride, June Crabbe 

5:30-6:30 Supper Line Open 
6:00 Cherub Choir, Sing for God, & Psalm 8:2 Rehearsals 
 Connections Team 
6:45 Prayer Meeting 
 Mission Friends, RAs, GAs, Acteens, Challengers 
7:30 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal 
7:45 Finance Committee 
Thursday, February 17 
11:30 a.m. College Parkers - Smith Hall 
5:30 p.m. Jr. Coed Basketball @ Mt. Tabor Methodist 
6:30-7:30  Primary Basketball 
7:00 Intermediate Boys Basketball @ First Baptist 
Friday, February 18 
6:00 p.m. Girls Basketball @ Old Town Baptist 
Saturday, February 19 
7:00 a.m. Men’s Bible Study 
8:30 Intermediate Boys Basketball @ First Baptist 
11:00 Sr. High Boys @ Becks Baptist 
11:30 Jr. Coed Basketball @ Mt. Tabor Methodist 
 Girls’ Basketball @ Old Town Baptist 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR THE WEEK OF FEBRUARY 13 - 19, 2005 

Our prayers and support are offered to the following 
members of our church family who are, or have been in 
the hospital in the last week: 
 

Margaret Carter, Mary Fisher, Lena Hobbs,  
Edith Hunter, Melba Jones, Sandy Orrell, Dr. A. L. Parker, 

Blanche Phillips 

Family Night Supper - Wednesday, February 16 
Spaghetti 

Salad Bar Bread Sticks 
Dessert 

 

Please make your reservation by noon on Tuesday, Feb. 15. 

Notes of appreciation have been received and posted on 
the bulletin board from Betty Poe and from the family 
of Lynn Means.  


